
 

 

***High Water Alert*** 

 

 

Greetings Bay lakers, 

 

We’ve received nearly 7 inches of rain this month, most of that in the past 10 

days.  Water levels in the lake are very high and some docks are nearly 

submerged.  I am hearing from BLIA members who are concerned about 

damage to their lakeshore and equipment due to boat wakes with the busy 

holiday weekend approaching. 

 

Please be mindful of your wake during this time and remember that under 

State law you are responsible for any damage caused.  Newly arriving cabin 

guests or renters may be unaware of high-water conditions and related 

concerns, so please advise them.  

 

Be especially mindful of the “No Wake” zones in the two narrows, where 

high water and heavy traffic exacerbates the potential for damage.  

 

As a reminder, we typically see increased Water Patrol presence over 

summer holidays and they will issue citations for wake violations. 



 

On behalf of all BLIA members, I thank you for your cooperation and hope 

you have a fun and safe 4th of July! 

 

Terry Coss, BLIA President 

 


